
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

31st January 2023 

 

Dear Parents & Carers 

Strike Action – Wednesday 1st February 2022 

Further to my letter dated 27th January 2023, I am writing to confirm the arrangements for your child tomorrow. 

Year 7-10 & Years 12 & 13 

We would like to remind you that school will be closed for students tomorrow 1st February, as result of industrial 

action. Students will not join online lessons, neither will work be set for their classes in the form of a normal 

school day. They will have the opportunity to utilise the various online learning tools that are available to them, to 

consolidate knowledge, complete home learning and prepare for any upcoming assessments or 

exams.  Information regarding these activities will be available via Satchel.  

School will restart at the normal time of 8.35am on Thursday. 

We recognise the difficulties that tomorrow’s industrial action may cause and we appreciate your understanding 

at this time. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr P Foster 

Headteacher 

 


